
I’II have worked at Kapunda High School for fi ve years, supporting a student with special 
needs and also other students in the classroom.

During this time I have had the privilege to assist this student to achieve her personal 
goals. It is evident, with the right approach, she has been able to do this.

I have thoroughly enjoyed being part of the Kapunda High School community.    

Narelle Franklin


